ubject: Sou arrington Housing Development

This email is in response to the ridiculous development plan | have become aware of for
the South Warrington Green Belt Area.

Initially | was made aware of only 900 houses to be built in the Appleton area, this plan
alone had no consideration for the lack of infrastructure or road congestion already on
the roads in the area at peak times. When | became aware of the 22000 house
development | could not believe it, what is in the heads of those in charge except MONEY.

The understanding | had from previous WBC plans to build housing in the area was that if
the demand for workers in the Warrington area grew then development would have to be
considered, as far as | am aware there has been little if no growth of employers in this
area all | am aware of is the loss of industries in the area over the last 30 years and the
growth of house building on some of those industrial sites.

The Appleton area has seen a growth of housing in the higher end bracket occupied by
people who commute to Liverpool or Manchester which is why Lumb Brook Rd is so busy
as they try to get to the motorway connections.

Re-consider look at the facts that do not support your suggestions and look for more
brown field sites.

Regards,






